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Regulation of Forex Trading

Dear Secretary,

Please do not change the current leverage in the forex market. I have heard about changes being considered
(100:1 being changed to 10: 1). The forex market is one of the last markets a small cap trader like myself can
trade. Changing the rules would cut me out of the market, forcing my trading accounts overseas.

Thank you for your consideration,
Chris Draper

Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Si__gn uD now.


